
From: Brad Wells
Sent: 1/12/2016 3:39:50 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Request - United Way of the Lowcountry Fundraiser

Hello,

 

The United Way of the Lowcountry, serving Beaufort & Jasper Counties is 
hosting its inaugural “A Night At The Oscars” event on Sunday, February 28th on 
Hilton Head Island.

 

<http://uwlowcountry.org/oscars/>

 

We would be honored to have your presence at this fundraising event in which 
ALL the proceeds go directly to United Way of the Lowcountry.

 

The event begins at 7:30p and will include honoring of those who donate 
$10,000 or more annually. The Oscars begin at 8:30p at which time people 
migrate towards seating and some guests will head out.

 

WJCL (ABC Affiliate is our media sponsor) and the event takes place at Park 
Plaza Cinemas on Office Park Dr. 

 

An opportunity to address the crowd and cameras for PR would be provided if 
you would like.

 

Thanks,

 

Brad Wells


